
Cyclists  may  enter  Nevada
State Parks for free
The Nevada Division of State Parks is waiving entrance fees
for bicyclists coming into any Nevada State Park May 21-22 in
celebration of National Bike Month.

Touring  cyclists  may  also  benefit  from  a  new  State  Parks
policy that helps bicycle riders find camping spaces in the
park, even if State Parks’ campgrounds are full.

The free bike-to-State Parks weekend is in conjunction with
Nevada Bike to Work Week, May 16-20 and the League of American
Bicyclists’ National Bike Month.

For  more  information  on  bicycling  opportunities  in  Nevada
State Parks in Northern Nevada, contact Jenny Scanland, at
(775) 684.2787.
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